To:
CITY OF MILFORD, CONNECTICUT

HISTORIC DISTRICT #2 SOUTH OF THE GREEN COMMISSION 
MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE
 
From:
Christopher Bishop, Chair
Date:
March 29, 2020
Subject:  Meeting Cancellation Notice of Historic District #2, South of the Green

in The Board of Education Learning Center on the first floor of the Parsons Complex
Wednesday April 8, 2020 at 6:30 PM  is CANCELLED.  No COA Application has been submitted.
Distribution
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City Clerk Karen Fortunati
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Mayor Ben Blake
Finance Director Peter Erodici
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